
From: Leocadia Gaspar  
To: Kucera, Lauren 
Subject: Licensing Fee Increase- Monday, June 17, 2013 
 
Dear Lauren: 
 
I was told that I could submit this information to you, as a very concerned landlord and very 
concerned tax payer.   
 
I hope this information will be reviewed by the Members of Council and city of London Staff and 
I'm counting on the expertise and intelligence of our Members of Council to come to the right 
decision to please scrap the Landlord License Program.   
 
Please do the right thing now, if you are not sure of the numbers (???), here they are as per 
attached submission, please have a good, hard look at it and the decision is obvious.  
Remember that this affects everyone because if you are running a program, any program at all 
that  results in a loss of money  everyone is affected. 
 
I'm very disappointed with our City Staff running our city, what other waste programs are you 
trying to approve??? If You are ok to proceed with a program that wastes so much 
($1,100,000.00 in this particular case) of your tax payers money, what else  is there that we 
should all be aware of??. 
 
I thank you for your time and please, please have some consideration for your taxpayers which 
pay your wages and in turn, all we expect is a competent job. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Leocadia (Lee) Gaspar 
 


